
 
 
 
 
 

Okaloosa County 
News Release 
January 15, 2015 
Kathy Newby, 850.651.7515, knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us 
NR15-5 
  
 

 
 

Crestview Cold Weather Shelters Open Tonight Through Saturday Night 
 

Crestview shelters have confirmed they will be open tonight through Saturday night. Okaloosa 
County Cold Weather Shelter Program provides protection when temperatures drop below 40 
degrees.  Program organizers estimate approximately 50 to 65 individuals take advantage of 
the shelters each time one opens. For additional shelters: 
http://okaloosawaltonhomeless.org/shelters.html.    

 
Crestview: 
THURS.: New Beginnings Church, 412 W. James Lee/Hwy. 90, 689-2884                                                                      
 
FRI.: First Presbyterian Church 492 Ferdon Blvd., N.; Corner of Hwy. 85 & 90, 682-2835 
 
SAT.: First United Methodist, 599 8th Avenue 
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